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716-992-2091 - www.fbbc.com

June 4, 2006 - Please Pray for This Week’s Events:

Sunday:
Men’s Prayer Meeting (Room 12) 8:40 am
Sunday School for children & teens 9:50 am

Hard Questions Class - Auditorium
Advanced Economics Class - Downstairs

Morning Service 10:50 am
Nursery: Loura & Jessica Hamberger
Training Hour 5:30 pm

Ladies’ Meeting

Men’s Meeting

Baptist Boy's Battalion
Gracious Girls Class

Nursery for ages 0-24 months

Orchestra Practice 6:00 pm
Evening Service —
THE LorD’s SUPPER IS TONIGHT 6:30 pm

Ushers: Chris Czech, John Czech, Dexter Nowak
Nursery: Erin Span & Jen Taber

Monday:
Hopevale School Ministry 5:45 pm
Tuesday:
Men’s Visitation 6:45 pm
Collins I Correctional Facility 7:00 pm
Wednesday:
Adult & Teen Bible Study 7:00 pm
Kids’ Club "

Ushers: Ty Worden, John Czech, Roy Winder
Nursery: Eva Buckland & Rachel Czech

Thursday:
The Waters Nursing Home 7:00 pm
Saturday:
Men’s Visitation 10:00 am
Teen Visitation - Allentown Art Festival 1:00 pm

Next Sunday am:
Ushers: Jim Evans, Randy Foucha, Rick Vespa, Andy Allen
Nursery: Kathy Peterson & Brooke Wirth

It’s time to build the next bonfire! We hope to have a fire and
fellowship after church some evening soon!

Blacktop Fund Drive

$7,800.00 total needed
$2,697.40 received

$5,10260 needed

We’re about 35% of the way there. Pray! All gifts should be
designated “blacktop”.

Getting this done this year will save us some major work and
expense in the future. We will commit to sealing the new blacktop
at least once a year to preserve it for 20 years!

Concerning the Other Property:

Praise the Lord and thanks to all who have given. We have
now paid $10,000 towards the $35,000 we owe for this 1.5 acres
on Hemlock Road. The rest of the money will be paid in $5,000
lump payments, and is due by March 2010. The owner is holding
the mortgage at 0% interest.

The Homeschoolers’ Year-End Picnic is at the Chestnut Ridge
Park on June 20, beginning at noon. See Jen O’Mara for details.

The Men’s and Ladies’ Meetings at 5:30pm on Sundays will
be adjourned during the months of July and August. We look
forward to an active summer of Junior and Teen camps, the Rocket
Launch, the Eden Corn Festival, and witnessing at the
Chautauqua and Erie County Fairs.

We are looking for help painting the wall of the
g factory. We have the paint and a sprayer available.
This will be a good testimony to the owner and the
community.



Make a Note!

The Annual Church Picnic will be at the New Oregon Park on
Saturday, July 15, beginning at 10:00am.

A head office executive who, in the course of his travels, spent
the night in a rural pastor’s home was awakened in the morning
by a soprano voice softly singing “Nearer My God to Thee.”

He meditated as he lay in bed on the deep piety of the
minister’s wife to begin her day in that way, and commented on
it at breakfast.

She replied, “Oh, that’s the hymn | boil the eggs by — three
verses for soft boiled, and five for hard boiled.”

Words of Wisdom for Fathers

ALittlel BovFoll BosMe

A careful man | want to be,
A little fellow follows me;
| do not dare to go astray,
For fear he’ll go the self-same way.

I cannot once escape his eyes.
Whate’er he sees me do, he tries
Like me he says he’s going to be,
The little chap who follows me.

He thinks that | am good and fine,
Believes in every word of mine.
The base in me he must not see,
The little chap who follows me.

I must remember as | go,
Through summer’s sun and winter’s snow;
I am building for the years to be
That little chap who follows me.




